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The Book of Lamentations Rosario Castellanos 1998-08-01
Set in the highlands of the Mexican state of Chiapas,
The Book of Lamentations tells of a fictionalized Mayan
uprising that resembles many of the rebellions that have
taken place since the indigenous people of the area were
first conquered by European invaders five hundred years
ago. With the panoramic sweep of a Diego Rivera mural,
the novel weaves together dozens of plot lines,
perspectives, and characters. Blending a wealth of
historical information and local detail with a profound
understanding of the complex relationship between victim
and tormentor, Castellanos captures the ambiguities that
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underlie all struggles for power. A masterpiece of
contemporary Latin American fiction from Mexico’s
greatest twentieth-century woman writer, The Book of
Lamentations was translated with an afterword by Ester
Allen and introduction by Alma Guillermoprieto.
Blameless Gail Carriger 2010-09-01 Quitting her
husband's house and moving back in with her horrible
family, Lady Maccon becomes the scandal of the London
season in the third book of the NYT bestselling Parasol
Protectorate series. Queen Victoria dismisses her from
the Shadow Council, and the only person who can explain
anything, Lord Akeldama, unexpectedly leaves town. To
top it all off, Alexia is attacked by homicidal
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mechanical ladybugs, indicating, as only ladybugs can,
the fact that all of London's vampires are now very much
interested in seeing Alexia quite thoroughly dead. While
Lord Maccon elects to get progressively more inebriated
and Professor Lyall desperately tries to hold the
Woolsey werewolf pack together, Alexia flees England for
Italy in search of the mysterious Templars. Only they
know enough about the preternatural to explain her
increasingly inconvenient condition, but they may be
worse than the vampires -- and they're armed with
pesto.!--EndFragment-- BLAMELESS is the third book of
the Parasol Protectorate series: a comedy of manners set
in Victorian London, full of werewolves, vampires,
dirigibles, and tea-drinking. The Parasol Protectorate
Soulless Changeless Blameless Heartless Timeless For
more from Gail Carriger, check out: The Custard Protocol
Prudence ImprudenceCompetenceReticence Finishing School
(YA) Etiquette & Espionage Curtsies & Conspiracies
Waistcoats & Weaponry Manners & Mutiny
Cholombianos Amanda Watkins 2015-07 Includes inserted
articles and pamphlets by various authors.
Modernity and the Architecture of Mexico Edward R.
Burian 1997 Since the mid 1970s, there has been an
extraordinary renewal of interest in early modern
architecture, both as a way of gaining insight into
contemporary architectural culture and as a reaction to
neoconservative postmodernism. This book undertakes a
critical reappraisal of the notion of modernity in
Mexican architecture and its influence on a generation
of Mexican architects whose works spanned the 1920s
through the 1960s. Nine essays by noted architects and
architectural historians cover a range of topics from
broad-based critical commentaries to discussions of
individual architects and buildings. Among the latter
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are the architects Enrique del Moral, Juan O'Gorman,
Carlos Obregón Santacilia, Juan Segura, Mario Pani, and
the campus and stadium of the Ciudad Universitaria in
Mexico City. Relatively little has been published in
English regarding this era in Mexican architecture.
Thus, Modernity and the Architecture of Mexico will play
a groundbreaking role in making the underlying
assumptions, ideological and political constructs, and
specific architect's agendas known to a wide audience in
the humanities. Likewise, it should inspire greater
appreciation for this undervalued body of works as an
important contribution to the modern movement.
Twisted Head Carl Capotorto 2008-10-07 What's in a name?
For Carl Capotorto, everything is in a name. The literal
translation from Italian to English of Capotorto is
"twisted head." This is no accident. Carl grew up in the
Bronx in the 1960s and ’70s with the Mangialardis ("eat
fat") and Mrs. Sabella ("so beautiful"), incessant
fryers and a dolled-up glamour queen. Carl's father,
Philip Vito Capotorto, was the obsessive, tyrannical
head of the family--"I'm not your friend, I'm the
father" was a common refrain in their household. The
father ran Cappi's Pizza and Sangwheech Shoppe, whose
motto was "We Don't Spel Good, Just Cook Nice." It was a
time of great upheaval in the Bronx, and Carl's father
was right in the middle of it, if not the cause of it,
much to the chagrin of his long-suffering mother.
Twisted Head is the comedic story of a hardscrabble,
working-class family's life that represents the real
legacy of Italian-Americans--labor, not crime. It is
also the poignant memoir of the author's struggle to
become himself in a world that demanded he act like
someone else. Tragic and funny in equal measure, Carl's
story is propelled by a cast of only-in-New-York
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characters: customers at the family pizza shop, public
school teachers, nuns and priests at church, shop owners
and merchants--all wildly entertaining and sometimes
frightening. Somewhere in all the rage and madness that
surrounded Carl in his youth, he found the bottom line:
he loved his family, but he had to let them go. Twisted
Head is an exorcism of sorts. With plenty of laughs.
Love from the Shadows Gilbert Hernandez 2011-05-01 The
third in Gilbert Hernandez’s line of original hardcovers
featuring Love and Rockets’ “Fritz” in her guise as a Zmovie actress (the first two were Chance in Hell and The
Troublemakers) is a trippy thriller that stars Fritz in
no fewer than three roles. A beautiful waitress (Fritz,
of course) and her hospital nurse brother (also Fritz)
visit their estranged father, a once successful but now
retired writer (amazingly enough, also Fritz), in order
to find out the true reason why their mother committed
suicide. When dad’s health fails, the siblings are then
more concerned with the money he might leave them. The
story weaves in and out of reality and hallucination and
possibly back in forth in time, and to complicate things
further, the sister is sexually obsessed with a
mysterious man throughout the tale ― or is it her
brother (at one point posing as his sister so that he
might gain his and her inheritance) that is so hot and
bothered by this mystery stud? And that’s only the tip
of the iceberg.
The Old Man And The Sea Ernest Hemingway 2012-02-14
Santiago, an old Cuban fisherman, has gone 84 days
without catching a fish. Confident that his bad luck is
at an end, he sets off alone, far into the Gulf Stream,
to fish. Santiago’s faith is rewarded, and he quickly
hooks a marlin...a marlin so big he is unable to pull it
in and finds himself being pulled by the giant fish for
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two days and two nights. HarperPerennialClassics brings
great works of literature to life in digital format,
upholding the highest standards in ebook production and
celebrating reading in all its forms. Look for more
titles in the HarperPerennial Classics collection to
build your digital library.
Harlem is Nowhere Sharifa Rhodes-Pitts 2011-01-26 The
author explores Harlem's legacy through the lives of
people who lived there, both celebrities and everyday
people, including her own experiences, in a book that
looks at the growing gentrification of the culture-rich
New York neighborhood.
The Mexico City Reader Ruben Gallo 2009-09-29 Mexico
City is one of Latin America’s cultural capitals, and
one of the most vibrant urban spaces in the world. The
Mexico City Reader is an anthology of "Cronicas"—short,
hybrid texts that are part literary essay, part urban
reportage—about life in the capital. This is not the
"City of Palaces" of yesteryear, but the vibrant,
chaotic, anarchic urban space of the1980s and 1990s—the
city of garbage mafias, necrophiliac artists, and
kitschy millionaires. Like the visitor wandering through
the city streets, the reader will be constantly
surprised by the visions encountered in this mosaic of
writings—a textual space brimming with life and crowded
with flâneurs, flirtatious students, Indian dancers,
food vendors, fortune tellers, political activists, and
peasant protesters. The essays included in this
anthology were written by a panoply of writers, from
well-known authors like Carlos Monsiváis and Jorge
Ibagüengoitia to younger figures like Fabrizio Mejía
Madrid and Juieta García González, all of whom are
experienced practitioners of the city. The texts
collected in this anthology are among the most striking
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examples of this concomitant "theory and practice" of
Mexico City, that most delirious of megalopolises. “[An]
exciting literary journey . . .”—Carolyn Malloy,
Multicultural Review
Delirious New York Rem Koolhaas 2014-07-01 Since its
original publication in 1978, Delirious New York has
attained mythic status. Back in print in a newly
designed edition, this influential cultural,
architectural, and social history of New York is even
more popular, selling out its first printing on
publication. Rem Koolhaas's celebration and analysis of
New York depicts the city as a metaphor for the
incredible variety of human behavior. At the end of the
nineteenth century, population, information, and
technology explosions made Manhattan a laboratory for
the invention and testing of a metropolitan lifestyle -"the culture of congestion" -- and its architecture.
"Manhattan," he writes, "is the 20th century's Rosetta
Stone . . . occupied by architectural mutations (Central
Park, the Skyscraper), utopian fragments (Rockefeller
Center, the U.N. Building), and irrational phenomena
(Radio City Music Hall)." Koolhaas interprets and
reinterprets the dynamic relationship between
architecture and culture in a number of telling episodes
of New York's history, including the imposition of the
Manhattan grid, the creation of Coney Island, and the
development of the skyscraper. Delirious New York is
also packed with intriguing and fun facts and
illustrated with witty watercolors and quirky archival
drawings, photographs, postcards, and maps. The spirit
of this visionary investigation of Manhattan equals the
energy of the city itself.
First Stop in the New World David Lida 2008-06-12 The
definitive book on Mexico City: a vibrant, seductive,
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and paradoxical metropolis-the second-biggest city in
the world, and a vision of our urban future. First Stop
in the New World is a street-level panorama of Mexico
City, the largest metropolis in the western hemisphere
and the cultural capital of the Spanish-speaking world.
Journalist David Lida expertly captures the
kaleidoscopic nature of life in a city defined by
pleasure and danger, ecstatic joy and appalling tragedyhanging in limbo between the developed and
underdeveloped worlds. With this literary-journalist
account, he establishes himself as the ultimate
chronicler of this bustling megalopolis at a key moment
in its-and our-history.
Global Latin America Matthew C. Gutmann 2016-09-20 Latin
America is home to emerging global powers such as Brazil
and Mexico and has important links to other titans
including China, India, and Africa. Global Latin America
examines a range of historical events and cultural forms
in Latin America that continue to influence peoples’
lives far outside the region. Its innovative essays,
interviews, and stories focus on insights from public
intellectuals, political leaders, artists, academics,
and activists from the region, allowing students to gain
an appreciation of the global relevance of Latin America
in the twenty-first century.
Down and Delirious in Mexico City Daniel Hernandez
2011-02-08 MEXICO CITY, with some 20 million
inhabitants, is the largest city in the Western
Hemisphere. Enormous growth, raging crime, and
tumultuous politics have also made it one of the most
feared and misunderstood. Yet in the past decade, the
city has become a hot spot for international business,
fashion, and art, and a magnet for thrill-seeking expats
from around the world. In 2002, Daniel Hernandez
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traveled to Mexico City, searching for his cultural
roots. He encountered a city both chaotic and
intoxicating, both underdeveloped and hypermodern. In
2007, after quitting a job, he moved back. With vivid,
intimate storytelling, Hernandez visits slums populated
by ex-punks; glittering, drug-fueled fashion parties;
and pseudo-native rituals catering to new-age Mexicans.
He takes readers into the world of youth subcultures, in
a city where punk and emo stand for a whole way of
life—and sometimes lead to rumbles on the streets.
Surrounded by volcanoes, earthquake-prone, and shrouded
in smog, the city that Hernandez lovingly chronicles is
a place of astounding manifestations of danger, desire,
humor, and beauty, a surreal landscape of “cosmic
violence.” For those who care about one of the most
electrifying cities on the planet, “Down & Delirious in
Mexico City is essential reading” (David Lida, author of
First Stop in the New World).
Crime and Punishment Fyodor Dostoevsky 2019-02-08 “Crime
and Punishment” is an 1866 novel by Russian author
Fyodor Dostoevsky. The narrative concerns the inner
anguish of Rodion Raskolnikov, a poor ex-student in
Saint Petersburg who conceives a murderous plan to steal
from a notorious pawnbroker. However, after the deed is
done he deteriorates into a feverish state and begins to
fret obsessively. In his delirium, Rodion wanders the
streets of the city unknowingly drawing attention to
himself and his connection to the crime. A masterpiece
that places you into the confused mind of a misguided
murderer, Dostoevsky's “Crime and Punishment” is a
classic of Russian literature not to be missed by any
lover of fiction. Fyodor Mikhailovich Dostoevsky (1821 –
1881) was a Russian novelist, essayist, short story
writer, journalist, and philosopher. His literature
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examines human psychology during the turbulent social,
spiritual and political atmosphere of 19th-century
Russia, and he is considered one of the greatest
psychologists in world literature. A prolific writer,
Dostoevsky produced 11 novels, three novellas, 17 short
stories and numerous other works. Many vintage books
such as this are increasingly scarce and expensive. We
are republishing this volume now in an affordable,
modern, high-quality edition complete with a speciallycommissioned new biography of the author.
Palinuro of Mexico Fernando del Paso 1996 Like those
writers to whom he has been compared--Fuentes, Garcia
Marquez, James Joyce, and Rabelais--del Paso draws upon
myth, science, and world literature to expand his
particular story to universal proportions. Telling the
story of a medical medical student who's engaged in an
incestuous affair with his cousin, the novel satirizes
advertising, politics, pornography, and mythology, while
at the same time celebrating the body with a
thoroughness that only a student of medicine could
manage.
Mexico City Nick Caistor 2000 A cultural guide to the
Mexico City.
Somewhere in the Night Nicholas Christopher 2010-05-11
Film noir is more than a cinematic genre. It is an
essential aspect of American culture. Along with the
cowboy of the Wild West, the denizen of the film noir
city is at the very center of our mythological
iconography. Described as the style of an anxious
victor, film noir began during the post-war period, a
strange time of hope and optimism mixed with fear and
even paranoia. The shadow of this rich and powerful
cinematic style can now be seen in virtually every
artistic medium. The spectacular success of recent neo5/12
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film noirs is only the tip of an iceberg. In the deadon, nocturnal jazz of Charlie Parker and Miles Davis,
the chilled urban landscapes of Edward Hopper, and
postwar literary fiction from Nelson Algren and William
S. Burroughs to pulp masters like Horace McCoy, we find
an unsettling recognition of the dark hollowness beneath
the surface of the American Dream. Acclaimed novelist
and poet Nicholas Christopher explores the cultural
identity of film noir in a seamless, elegant, and
enchanting work of literary prose. Examining virtually
the entire catalogue of film noir, Christopher
identifies the central motif as the urban labyrinth, a
place infested with psychosis, anxiety, and existential
dread in which the noir hero embarks on a dangerously
illuminating quest. With acute sensitivity, he shows how
technical devices such as lighting, voice over, and
editing tempo are deployed to create the film noir
world. Somewhere in the Night guides us through the
architecture of this imaginary world, be it shot in New
York or Los Angeles, relating its elements to the
ancient cultural archetypes that prefigure it. Finally,
Christopher builds an explanation of why film noir not
only lives on but is currently enjoying a renaissance.
Somewhere in the Night can be appreciated as a lucid
introduction to a fundamental style of American culture,
and also as a guide to film noir's heyday. Ultimately,
though, as the work of a bold talent adeptly
manipulating poetic cadence and metaphor, it is itself a
superb aesthetic artifact.
Call Him Mine Tim MacGabhann 2020-06-16 'A WILD RIDE'
Ian Rankin 'TOUGH AND UNCOMPROMISING: YOU'LL BE GLAD YOU
READ IT' Lee Child 'HILARIOUS, GRIPPING, POETIC. I LOVED
IT' Adrian McKinty, author of The Chain 'GRIPPING FROM
BEGINNING TO END' Independent 'INTOXICATING AND
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CHILLING' Observer 'PACY AND EXCITING' Daily Telegraph
'VIVID AND LYRICAL' Guardian Nobody asked us to look.
Every day, every since, I still wish we hadn't. Jaded
reporter Andrew and his photographer boyfriend, Carlos,
are sick of sifting the dregs of Mexico's drug war: from
cartel massacres to corrupt politicians, they think
they've seen it all. But when they find a body even the
police are too scared to look at, what started out as
just another assignment becomes the sort of story all
reporters dream of... ...until Carlos pushes for answers
too fast, and winds up murdered, leaving Andrew griefstricken and flailing for answers, justice, and revenge.
MORE PRAISE FOR CALL HIM MINE: 'One thing novelists can
do more effectively than journalists, perhaps, is to
remind us that every killing in Mexico ought to seem as
shocking an aberration as a murder in the St Mary Mead
vicarage. This is one of the achievements of this debut
novel by Tim MacGabhann, an Irish journalist and Mexico
resident... This is not an epic catalogue of depravity
in the manner of Don Winslow's Cartel trilogy; instead,
it uses just two murders as a focal point for Mexico's
grief and rage... The novel is written lyrically, with
an offbeat humour, which helps defamiliarise a situation
to which Western readers have become inured, and
communicate its horrors afresh' Telegraph 'This exciting
and accomplished novel is a major achievement, as
MacGabhann displays the grace of Greene, the pace of
Hammett, the imagination of Bolano and the darkness of
Elroy. An exciting new voice in Irish writing' Irish
Examiner 'Call Him Mine soars in two regards. First
MacGabhann paints an extraordinarily vivid picture of
Mexico, in all its seething, sweltering madness and
beauty. The last time I read a book which placed the
reader so firmly and intensely into the heart of a
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place, it was the 'Fate' and 'Santa Teresa' sections of
Roberto Bolano's great 2666' Irish Independent
If You Find This Letter Hannah Brencher 2015-03-10 The
founder of The World Needs More Love Letters, who has
dedicated her life to showing total strangers that they
are not alone in the world, reveals how she rediscovered
her faith through her attempt to bring love into the
world.
The Soft Machine William S. Burroughs 2011-02-24 In
Naked Lunch, William S. Burroughs revealed his genius.
In The Soft Machine he begins an adventure that will
take us even further into the dark recesses of his
imagination, a region where nothing is sacred, nothing
taboo. Continuing his ferocious verbal assault on
hatred, hype, poverty, war, bureaucracy, and addiction
in all its forms, Burroughs gives us a surreal space
odyssey through the wounded galaxies in a book only he
could create.
El Monstruo John Ross 2009-11-24 John Ross has been
living in the old colonial quarter of Mexico City for
the last three decades, a rebel journalist covering
Mexico and the region from the bottom up. He is filled
with a gnawing sense that his beloved Mexico City's days
as the most gargantuan, chaotic, crime-ridden, toxically
contaminated urban stain in the western world are
doomed, and the monster he has grown to know and love
through a quarter century of reporting on its foibles
and tragedies and blight will be globalized into one
more McCity. El Monstruo is a defense of place and the
history of that place. No one has told the gritty,
vibrant histories of this city of 23 million faceless
souls from the ground up, listened to the stories of
those who have not been crushed, deconstructed the
Monstruo's very monstrousness, and lived to tell its
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secrets. In El Monstruo, Ross now does.
The Secret Life of Cowboys Tom Groneberg 2007-11-01 "One
of the stories I tell myself when I am trying to fall
asleep is that I have tried. I've tagged along after
myself in the pages of my own modern Western, and every
few years is another chapter to the story. The myth of
the cowboy. I chased a dream and it kicked me in the
teeth. Yet I find myself falling for it again and
again." Across the rugged and beautiful landscape of the
contemporary American West, Tom Groneberg paints an
unsparing portrait of his flawed, funny, and sometimes
triumphant efforts to become a cowboy. It is a classic
tale: a young man, facing a future he doesn't want to
claim, has an inspiration -- Go West. Leaving behind his
friends and family, Groneberg follows his heart and
heads to a resort town in the Colorado Rockies, where he
earns his spurs as a wrangler leading tourists on
horseback. Like an old saddle blanket, the tale unfolds,
revealing the clean threads of a new story. Groneberg
moves to Montana, working for wages at a number of
ranches before getting a chance to become the owner of a
sprawling ranch, fifteen square miles of grass and sky.
In lean but passionate prose, Groneberg demystifies the
image of cowboy as celluloid hero and introduces us to
the tough and kindhearted men who teach him how to be a
real cowboy, the woman who teaches him how to love, and
their son, who teaches him how to be a man. The Secret
Life of Cowboys is both a coming-of-age story as
stunning as the land itself and a revealing look at
America's last frontier.
The Outsiders S. E. Hinton 2019 The struggle of three
brothers to stay together after their parent's death and
their quest for identity among the conflicting values of
their adolescent society.
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Bats of the Republic Zachary Thomas Dodson 2015-10-06
"Archetypes of the cowboy story, tropes drawn from scifi, love letters, diaries, confessions all abound in
this relentlessly engaging tale. Dodson has quite
brilliantly exposed the gears and cogs whirring in the
novelist’s imagination. It is a mad and beautiful
thing.” --Keith Donohue, The Washington Post Winner of
Best of Region for the Southwest in PRINT’s 2016
Regional Design Awards Bats of the Republic is an
illuminated novel of adventure, featuring hand-drawn
maps and natural history illustrations, subversive
pamphlets and science-fictional diagrams, and even a
nineteenth-century novel-within-a-novel—an intrigue
wrapped in innovative design. In 1843, fragile
naturalist Zadock Thomas must leave his beloved in
Chicago to deliver a secret letter to an infamous
general on the front lines of the war over Texas. The
fate of the volatile republic, along with Zadock’s
future, depends on his mission. When a cloud of bats
leads him off the trail, he happens upon something
impossible... Three hundred years later, the world has
collapsed and the remnants of humanity cling to a
strange society of paranoia. Zeke Thomas has inherited a
sealed envelope from his grandfather, an esteemed
senator. When that letter goes missing, Zeke engages a
fomenting rebellion that could free him—if it doesn’t
destroy his relationship, his family legacy, and the
entire republic first. As their stories overlap and
history itself begins to unravel, a war in time erupts
between a lost civilization, a forgotten future, and the
chaos of the wild. Bats of the Republic is a masterful
novel of adventure and science fiction, of elliptical
history and dystopian struggle, and, at its riveting
core, of love.
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Horizontal Vertigo Juan Villoro 2021-03-23 At once
intimate and wide-ranging, and as enthralling,
surprising, and vivid as the place itself, this is a
uniquely eye-opening tour of one of the great
metropolises of the world, and its largest Spanishspeaking city. Horizontal Vertigo: The title refers to
the fear of ever-impending earthquakes that led Mexicans
to build their capital city outward rather than upward.
With the perspicacity of a keenly observant flaneur,
Juan Villoro wanders through Mexico City seemingly
without a plan, describing people, places, and things
while brilliantly drawing connections among them. In so
doing he reveals, in all its multitudinous glory, the
vicissitudes and triumphs of the city ’s cultural,
political, and social history: from indigenous antiquity
to the Aztec period, from the Spanish conquest to Mexico
City today—one of the world’s leading cultural and
financial centers. In this deeply iconoclastic book,
Villoro organizes his text around a recurring series of
topics: “Living in the City,” “City Characters,”
“Shocks,” “Crossings,” and “Ceremonies.” What he
achieves, miraculously, is a stunning, intriguingly
coherent meditation on Mexico City’s genius loci, its
spirit of place.
When We Were Romans Matthew Kneale 2009 with a wisdom
well in advance of his years, he strives to keep his
family together, as everything he understands is turned
upside down." --Book Jacket.
All the Light We Cannot See Anthony Doerr 2017-04-04 A
cloth bag containing 20 paperback copies of the title
that may also include a folder with sign out sheets.
The Tecate Journals Keith Bowden 2009-03-14 More than a
man-against-nature adventure, The Tecate Journals floats
along the border of political furor, cultural limbo, and
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dangerous human encounters. The Rio Grande is a national
border, a water source, a dangerous rapid with housesized boulders, a nature refuge, a garbage dump, and a
playground - depending on where you are on its 1,885mil...
They Call Me a Hero Daniel Hernandez 2014-02-18 A
student and intern credited with saving the life of
Gabrielle Giffords during the Tucson shooting shares the
story of his life while exploring the character
qualities that have helped him rise above adversity and
pursue his goals.
Velvet Was the Night Silvia Moreno-Garcia 2021-08-17
GOOD MORNING AMERICA BUZZ PICK • From the New York Times
bestselling author of Mexican Gothic comes a simmering
historical noir about a daydreaming secretary, a
lonesome enforcer, and the mystery of the missing woman
they’re both desperate to find. ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF
THE YEAR: The New York Times Book Review, NPR, The
Washington Post, The Boston Globe, New York Public
Library, Milwaukee Journal Sentinel, BookPage, She
Reads, Library Journal • “An adrenalized, darkly
romantic journey.”—The Washington Post Mexico in the
1970s is a dangerous country, even for Maite, a
secretary who spends her life seeking the romance found
in cheap comic books and ignoring the activists
protesting around the city. When her next-door neighbor,
the beautiful art student Leonora, disappears under
suspicious circumstances, Maite finds herself searching
for the missing woman—and journeying deeper into
Leonora’s secret life of student radicals and
dissidents. Mexico in the 1970s is a politically fraught
land, even for Elvis, a goon with a passion for rock ’n’
roll who knows more about kidney-smashing than intrigue.
When Elvis is assigned to find Leonora, he begins a
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blood-soaked search for the woman—and his soul. Swirling
in parallel trajectories, Maite and Elvis attempt to
discover the truth behind Leonora’s disappearance,
encountering hitmen, government agents, and Russian
spies. Because Mexico in the 1970s is a noir, where life
is cheap and the price of truth is high.
The Glass Castle Jeannette Walls 2006-01-02 Journalist
Walls grew up with parents whose ideals and stubborn
nonconformity were their curse and their salvation. Rex
and Rose Mary and their four children lived like nomads,
moving among Southwest desert towns, camping in the
mountains. Rex was a charismatic, brilliant man who,
when sober, captured his children's imagination,
teaching them how to embrace life fearlessly. Rose Mary
painted and wrote and couldn't stand the responsibility
of providing for her family. When the money ran out, the
Walls retreated to the dismal West Virginia mining town
Rex had tried to escape. As the dysfunction escalated,
the children had to fend for themselves, supporting one
another as they found the resources and will to leave
home. Yet Walls describes her parents with deep
affection in this tale of unconditional love in a family
that, despite its profound flaws, gave her the fiery
determination to carve out a successful life. -- From
publisher description.
The Interior Circuit Francisco Goldman 2014-07-02 The
author of Say Her Name shares a deeply personal memoir
of grieving the loss of his wife—and confronting the
troubled city where she grew up. Five years after his
wife’s untimely death, Francisco Goldman decided to
overcome his fear of driving in Mexico City. The widower
and award-winning writer wanted to symbolize his love
and enduring grief by fully embracing his late wife’s
childhood home and the city that came to mean so much to
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them. The Interior Circuit is Goldman’s chronicle of his
personal and political awakening to the nuances of this
unique city as he learns to navigate the “circuito
interior,” a network of highway-like roads that
crisscross the traffic-plagued city. Many regard
Mexico’s capital—then known as the “DF” or Distrito
Federal—as a haven from the many social ills and
violence that wracks the rest of the country. Goldman’s
account reveals the more complicated truth. As Mexico’s
narco war raged on and the Institutional Revolutionary
Party (the PRI) returned to power in the summer 2012
elections, the DF’s special apartness came under threat.
When organized crime–related violence and death erupt in
the summer of 2013, Goldman sets out to try to
understand the new challenges facing the city. Part
travelogue, part memoir, and part political reportage,
The Interior Circuit “is so sneakily brilliant it’s hard
to put into words. . . . It is also, in the finest
sense, a book that creates its own form” (Los Angeles
Times).
Streetlethal Steven Barnes 2018-10-20 Los Angeles is a
teeming metropolis with a rotten core: Deep Maze, where
the Thai-VI ghouls—the disease-spreading Spiders—roam.
Here the all-powerful Ortegas rule over their empire of
drugs, prostitution and black-market human organs
“donated” by their helpless victims. All Aubry Knight,
the former weightless boxing champion, wants is to be
left alone. But you’re either with the Ortegas or
against them, so they made his life a hell. First they
tried to control his mind, then they tried to reduce him
to “spare parts.”
Oh Mexico! Lucy Neville 2011-06-08 Set against the
vibrant background of one of the world's most dangerous
cities, Oh Mexico! is not only a classic travel memoir,
down-and-delirious-in-mexico-city-the-aztec-metropolis-twenty-first-century-daniel-hernandez

but also contains great narrative and stuffed with
amazing facts about this country's colourful history,
lit up by warmth, wit, wisdom and pizzazz. With an eye
for the bizarre and comic, Lucy's engaging account of
surviving life and love in a vast, bustling Central
American city is irresistible. After graduating from
university with an Arts degree, she is faced with a
dilemma: find a job or disappear to Latin America, the
exotic land of her childhood dreams! Arriving in Mexico
City with little money and only basic Spanish, Lucy's
To-Do list is simple enough: Next morning I awoke and
began writing a to do list. Not that I am an organised
person, but I was feeling overwhelmed and I always find
that a to do list gives me a sense that there is a
potential to cope with the situation. 1. Find something
to eat, 2. Wash undies, 3. Learn Spanish and 4. Get a
job' Lucy promptly finds work as an English teacher and
scores a room in a sunny apartment. Her new flatmate,
the well-connected Octavio, is unnervingly attractive.
So begins an adventure of comic challenges as Lucy
negotiates Mexico City's stratified worlds, meeting
everyone from street hawkers to crazy gringos, academics
and socialites. Then, as the two men she accidentally
falls in love with discover each other s existence, her
extrovert family arrive for a visit! With a curious mind
and a knowing eye, Lucy's account of life in this
riotous third-world metropolis that is Mexico City is
utterly irresistible.
Down and Delirious in Mexico City Daniel Hernandez
2011-02-08 MEXICO CITY, with some 20 million
inhabitants, is the largest city in the Western
Hemisphere. Enormous growth, raging crime, and
tumultuous politics have also made it one of the most
feared and misunderstood. Yet in the past decade, the
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city has become a hot spot for international business,
fashion, and art, and a magnet for thrill-seeking expats
from around the world. In 2002, Daniel Hernandez
traveled to Mexico City, searching for his cultural
roots. He encountered a city both chaotic and
intoxicating, both underdeveloped and hypermodern. In
2007, after quitting a job, he moved back. With vivid,
intimate storytelling, Hernandez visits slums populated
by ex-punks; glittering, drug-fueled fashion parties;
and pseudo-native rituals catering to new-age Mexicans.
He takes readers into the world of youth subcultures, in
a city where punk and emo stand for a whole way of
life—and sometimes lead to rumbles on the streets.
Surrounded by volcanoes, earthquake-prone, and shrouded
in smog, the city that Hernandez lovingly chronicles is
a place of astounding manifestations of danger, desire,
humor, and beauty, a surreal landscape of “cosmic
violence.” For those who care about one of the most
electrifying cities on the planet, “Down & Delirious in
Mexico City is essential reading” (David Lida, author of
First Stop in the New World).
Sophie's World Jostein Gaarder 2007-03-20 One day Sophie
comes home from school to find two questions in her
mail: "Who are you?" and "Where does the world come
from?" Before she knows it she is enrolled in a
correspondence course with a mysterious philosopher.
Thus begins Jostein Gaarder's unique novel, which is not
only a mystery, but also a complete and entertaining
history of philosophy.
My Life in Middlemarch Rebecca Mead 2014-01-28 A New
Yorker writer revisits the seminal book of her youth-Middlemarch--and fashions a singular, involving story of
how a passionate attachment to a great work of
literature can shape our lives and help us to read our
down-and-delirious-in-mexico-city-the-aztec-metropolis-twenty-first-century-daniel-hernandez

own histories. Rebecca Mead was a young woman in an
English coastal town when she first read George Eliot's
Middlemarch, regarded by many as the greatest English
novel. After gaining admission to Oxford, and moving to
the United States to become a journalist, through
several love affairs, then marriage and family, Mead
read and reread Middlemarch. The novel, which Virginia
Woolf famously described as "one of the few English
novels written for grown-up people," offered Mead
something that modern life and literature did not. In
this wise and revealing work of biography, reporting,
and memoir, Rebecca Mead leads us into the life that the
book made for her, as well as the many lives the novel
has led since it was written. Employing a structure that
deftly mirrors that of the novel, My Life in Middlemarch
takes the themes of Eliot's masterpiece--the complexity
of love, the meaning of marriage, the foundations of
morality, and the drama of aspiration and failure--and
brings them into our world. Offering both a fascinating
reading of Eliot's biography and an exploration of the
way aspects of Mead's life uncannily echo that of Eliot
herself, My Life in Middlemarch is for every ardent
lover of literature who cares about why we read books,
and how they read us.
The Brief and Frightening Reign of Phil George Saunders
2005-09-06 From the #1 New York Times bestselling author
of the Man Booker Prize-winning novel Lincoln in the
Bardo and the story collection Tenth of December, a 2013
National Book Award Finalist for Fiction. In a
profoundly strange country called Inner Horner, large
enough for only one resident at a time, citizens waiting
to enter the country fall under the rule of the powerhungry and tyrannical Phil, setting off a chain of
injustice and mass hysteria. An Animal Farm for the 21st
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century, this is an incendiary political satire of
unprecedented imagination, spiky humor, and cautionary
appreciation for the hysteric in everyone. Over six
years in the writing, and brilliantly and beautifully
packaged, this novella is Saunders' first stand-alone,
book-length work—and his first book for adults in five
years.
The Adventures and Misadventures of Maqroll Alvaro Mutis
2002-02-01 Maqroll the Gaviero (the Lookout) is one of
the most alluring and memorable characters in the
fiction of the last twenty-five years. His extravagant
and hopeless undertakings, his brushes with the law and
scrapes with death, and his enduring friendships and
unlooked-for love affairs make him a Don Quixote for our

down-and-delirious-in-mexico-city-the-aztec-metropolis-twenty-first-century-daniel-hernandez

day, driven from one place to another by a restless and
irregular quest for the absolute. Álvaro Mutis's seven
dazzling chronicles of the adventures and misadventures
of Maqroll have won him numerous honors and a
passionately devoted readership throughout the world.
Here for the first time in English all these wonderful
stories appear in a single volume in Edith Grossman's
prize-winning translation.
The House of Impossible Loves Cristina López Barrio 2013
Cursed to suffer tragic love affairs and give birth to
equally cursed daughters, a family of women in 20thcentury Spain and France and their colorful inner circle
watch over a youngest daughter's passionate affair with
a landowner who leaves her pregnant and determined to
make redemptive changes. 30,000 first printing.
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